Town of Pepperell
Conservation Commission =
Town Hall, One Main:Street -
Pepperell, Massachusetts 01463

(978) 433-0325

17 April 2018

Lucy Wallace and Jamie Fosburgh
Nashua River Wild and Scenic
River Study Committee

c/o NRWA _ '

592 Main Street =

Groton, MA 01450

RE Wild and Scenic En::dorsement' Letter o
Dear Ms. Wallace and Mr. Fosburgh:

" We are writing on behalf of the Conservation Commission to indicate our support for the purposes and -
goals of the “Nashua, Squannacook, and Nissitissit Rivers Stewardship Plan” and to endorse its
recommendation to seek designation as Partnership Wild and Scenic Rivers. This position was taken by
formal vote of the Commission at their meeting on April 17,-2018. For copies of the minutes for the April
17, 2018 meeting please visit our website www.town.pepperell.ma.us,

The Conservation Commission sihcere!y a_pjbrecia'tes the work the Study Committee has dedicated to this
project and we are pleased to have the opportunity to provide a Letter of Endorsement.

Sincerely,

Patricia Swain Rice
Peter Steeves
Kristina Masterson

Robert Rand %224 ¢ ™ . |
Timothy Dinsmore m@\%\,/

Emily Boeingg




